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Subject: Comments on NYM/2018/0680/FL - Case Officer Mrs Ailsa Teasdale - Received from Miss Susan Willmington

at Red Barn, Littlebeck lane, Sneaton, YO22 5YH
Date: 25 November 2018 21:02:05

This building has already been prepared without any planning permission.
You have received my photos of this development last year.

Comments made by Miss Susan Willmington of Red Barn, Littlebeck lane, Sneaton, YO22 5YH

Preferred Method of Contact is Post

Comment Type is Comment
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